
Board of Review/ Assessor’s Open Book  
Aug 21, 2018 
 

 

Notice: 

The Town of Sherman Board of Review will be held at the 

Sherman Town Hall 3063W Highway 182, Springstead, WI 

on Tuesday August 21, 2018 at 9:00 AM. 

  

The Town Assessor will hold his Open Book session at the town hall  

Tuesday August 14, 2018 9:00 am- 11:00 am. He will also hold office hours 

at the town hall Friday August 17, 2018 9:00am- 11:00am   

  

Town of Sherman property owners are encouraged to contact the Town Assessor 

Paul Carlson at 715-686-7738, at anytime with questions or concerns   

  

Amy Slone, Clerk 

 


